
 
 

Accreditation & SLO Committee Meeting 
March 19, 2019, 1:00-2:30 

 

 
San Bernardino Valley College maintains a culture of continuous improvement and a commitment to provide high-quality education, innovative 
instruction, and services to a diverse community of learners. Its mission is to prepare students for transfer to four-year universities, to enter the 
workforce by earning applied degrees and certificates, to foster economic growth and global competitiveness through workforce development, 

and to improve the quality of life in the Inland Empire and beyond.  
 

Committee: 
☐  Elaine Akers ☒ Horace Alexander ☒ Amy Avelar 
☒  Laura Gowen ☒ Angela Grotke ☐ Tarif Halabi 
☐ Monique Hill ☒ Dina Humble ☒ Celia Huston 
☒ Rick Hrdlicka ☒ Wally Johnson ☒ Yvette Lee 
☐ Evelyn Luna ☒ Albert Maniaol ☒ Brandy Nelson 
☒ James Smith ☒ Bethany Tasaka ☒ Scott Thayer 
☒ Kay Weiss ☒ Margaret Worsley ☐ 

 
Agenda Items 

Minutes  February 5th:  Laura will correct the date at the top of the minutes. With 
minor corrections, the minutes were motioned by Horace and seconded by 
Maggie. 
 
February 19th:  Laura will correct the date at the top of the minutes. With 
minor corrections, Albert motioned, seconded by Horace. 

ISER Training 
 

We will be having advisory ISER training with the Vice President who has been 
assigned to us (Gohar) via Zoom. Date to be determined.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Evidence 

We are now have a lot of students who have concerns about our LGBT and 
homeless students’ use of the showers (example of evidence 3B). Paula, Ray 
Carlos, Rania, and College Counsel. There has been a lot of conversations in 
College Counsel revolving around the above subjects. As well, there has been 
a large number of discussions. As a process that we discussed campus wide 
conversations, even prior to the law being passed, showing that we were 
ahead of the processes being mandated by the state.  
 
Most of the team reported out on their standards.  
 
Kay brought up how much more efficient it would be to talk to people rather 
than just sending them the paperwork and leaving it to them to complete or 
not complete. Today we need to decide who each lead would like to 
interview so we will not be approaching the same individuals more than once.  
 
As a team, it was decided who needed to be interviewed and who would do 
the interviews.  

Next Meeting: 4/2/19  
 
  


